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The Commission has engaged the law firm of Hinshaw & Culbertson LLP to 

conduct an independent evaluation of the Commission’s ethics rules and practices.  On 

March 25, 2009, Hinshaw and Culbertson filed a Notice of Potential Conflicts of Interest 

that describes several potential conflicts of interest and indicates the measures the firm 

intends to take to avoid such conflicts.   

As it considers the potential conflicts, the Commission would like to learn the 

opinions of those persons and entities interested in this matter.  Therefore, interested 

persons and entities are invited to submit their comments regarding the Notice of 

Potential Conflicts of Interest by April 21, 2009. 

You may submit comments by forwarding electronic communications through the 

Commission’s electronic filing and information system (EFIS) or by mailing written 

comments.  Electronic comments may be submitted by logging onto EFIS at 

http://psc.mo.gov/case-filing-information.  Written comments in hard copy should be 

addressed to the Commission at P.O. Box 360, Jefferson City, Missouri 65102.  The 

Notice of Potential Conflicts of Interest can be viewed by following the “Working Docket 
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on Ethic and Standards of Conduct” link on the Commission’s home page, 

http://www.psc.mo.gov.  

 

BY THE COMMISSION 
 
( S E A L ) 
 
 

Colleen M. Dale 
      Secretary 
 
Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri, 
on this 9th day of April, 2009. 
 
Woodruff, Deputy Chief Regulatory Law Judge 
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